High Sheriff’s Walk Fund                                                                6 July 2012
Invitation to bid
This is to invite you to submit a bid for a portion of the £17,000 raised through the March 2012 High Sheriff’s round-Anglesey Walk (‘The Walk’).

Awards will be made for projects, or part-projects, aimed at creating new work or training opportunities for young people (16-24 year-olds) on Anglesey. 
There will be one award of up to £5000 and several for sums of up to £2000. You may apply by completing the attached form. Only one bid in each category will be considered per organisation.

Only community or voluntary organisations working on Anglesey are eligible to apply. 
The overall aim of the scheme is to encourage innovation and inventiveness on the part of such organisations, in developing activities aimed at enhancing the self-confidence and work prospects of the island’s young people.
Successful applications will be chosen by a Panel of Crimebeat Gwynedd, the High Sheriffs’ charity, chaired by Robin Grove-White, with expert advice.
Applications should be submitted by email on the attached Form, to:

uchelsiryf@medrwnmon.org
highsheriff@medrwnmon.org
The deadline for applications is 15th August 2012. 
Yours sincerely

Robin Grove-White

(High Sheriff of Anglesey and Gwynedd, 2011-12)

